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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Welcome to Montsaye Academy 

 

We are thrilled to offer your child a place at Montsaye Academy for September 2024.  

 

Montsaye Academy is a warm, inclusive and aspirational school and we are excited to welcome your child to our 

learning community.  We want and expect every single one of our students to thrive during their time with us and, 

from their very first day, we will seek to give your child an exceptional experience.  From engaging and interesting 

lessons delivered by our specialist teachers to our broad range of high-quality enrichment activities, your child will 

have every opportunity to gain new skills and knowledge that will prepare them for the next stage of their education. 

 

This is an incredibly exciting time to be joining Montstaye Academy and there are a number of important changes 

taking place across the school.  Significantly, it has just been announced that the academy will join United Learning – 

a Multi Academy Trust which runs schools across the country including Northampton Academy, Kettering Buccleuch 

Academy and Campion School. 

 

United Learning has an excellent track record of driving school improvement and running successful schools.  Leaders 

and educational advisors are already working closely with the school to drive standards and we expect many of these 

improvements to be properly embedded by the time your child joins us in September. 

 

To tell you more about the changes that are underway, we would like to invite you to a meeting on Thursday 7th March 

at 5pm.  At this meeting, you will be able to meet us and hear about our vision for the school.  You will also be able to 

ask any questions about the school and what your child can expect when they join in Year 7. 

 

We want to ensure your child’s transition from Year 6 to Year 7 is as smooth as possible and we will do all we can to 

help them settle into the school.  We are therefore running a Transition Day on Monday 8th July 2024.  This will be an 

excellent opportunity for all new students to meet key members of staff and get to know their way around the school.  

Further information will be sent shortly. 

 

Our most important partnership is the one we have with parents and, as such, we will look to involve you in your 

child’s education as much as possible. I very much hope you will become an active member of our school community.  
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If you can please complete this Microsoft form as it will assist us in organising the appropriate space for the event:  

Parent Meeting Attendance Link 

 

I look forward to meeting you on Thursday 7th March.  If, in the meantime, you have any questions about our school, 

please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Chris Clyne                                                                  Gopal Baria 

Regional Director                                                      Acting Principal 

United Learning                                                         Montsaye Academy  

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0bfLfVlJ2kOJKekGs-dVh9_m8bQUghRCqbREzX-ou9lUNDlDS0NWNjQyVzFYNUJUT0ZKUzBWNk03Ti4u

